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Changes to Walk in Blood Test Srvice

With effect from Monday 15th June
2020 the Phlebotomy clinic at Kingston
Hospital will no longer provide a walk in

blood test service. All blood tests will
need to be booked by telephoning
07901103018 to arrange your
appointment.

NEW Phlebotomy admin number 07901103018
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